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Brooke ONeill

From: Jane Waller <janewaller3@icloud.com>
Sent: 13 February 2022 16:05
To: Licensing (SCDC)
Subject: The license for duxford lodge m

Categories: Brooke

Dear sirs I’m disturbed to learn that you are happy to give a license to above without asking people who 
live nearby! 
I totally object to sound licenses given out to the above because the music played must be way over 
decibel legal limits, it is heard over 3 miles away and I object to the duxford lodge given any sound or 
music license! I live in great Chesterford and I hear it easily! I request you stop this forthwith Jane Waller 
tonyjanewaller@gmail.com 

Sent from my iPhone 
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